
St John Fisher Catholic Primary School 
Head Teacher Mrs M T Forrest Phone: 0151 477 8590 

Tithebarn Road, Knowsley Village L34 0HA 
www.stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk                      

    @stjohnfisherkv 

At St John Fisher we shine! 

            
                                                                 

 

 

 
 
 
Thursday, 1st October 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The last six months have without doubt presented us all with some very difficult times and we have all had our 
own challenges to face. I’m sure we all hoped that by now, things would be returning to normal but it seems that 
our lives will be disrupted for some time. 
 
At school, our staff have committed above and beyond to ensure that all of our children can continue their 
learning as much as it is at all possible. We are so proud of them and all owe them a great debt of thanks.  
 
The Board of Governors also recognise the massive contribution you as parents and guardians have made and how 
you have had to adapt to different ways of schooling your children alongside managing home, family and work life. 
We want to say thank you and well done to you all.  Our children will continue to flourish and shine and together 
we will adapt to any new challenges. 
 
Once again, thank you, and stay safe. 
 
God placed them in space to shine on the earth,  
Gen 1:17 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr D Oprey 
Chair of Governors 
St John Fisher Governing Body 
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